
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear National Standard-Setters, 

2016 World Standard-Setters Conference 

I would like to express my thanks to you for taking the time to participate in the 
International Accounting Standards Board’s 2016 World Standard-Setters Conference. 

I would also like to thank those of you that took the time to provide feedback on the 
conference.  A summary of the feedback received is attached to this letter. We are pleased 
to have received such positive and constructive feedback; it will help us develop the 2017 
Conference. 

The presentation materials and the recording of the conference can be downloaded here.  

We have also released a five-minute video that explains why international collaboration in 
standard-setting is important.  The video discusses how the relationship between the Board 
and national standard-setters and regional groups has evolved.  The video is available on our 
website and on YouTube.  Please also feel free to embed the YouTube version of the video 
in your website and use it in your own communication with stakeholders.  Please let me 
know if you need any advice on how to embed it.  I would like to thank those that took part 
in developing the video.  

Next year’s conference will take place on Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 September 2017 at 
the Grange City Hotel, 8-14 Coopers Row, London EC3N 2BQ. 

Should you have any questions regarding the event please do not hesitate to contact Gloria 
Lindfield (glindfield@ifrs.org).  

If there are any other matters you would like to discuss please do not hesitate to contact 
Anna Hemmant (ahemmant@ifrs.org) or myself. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michelle Sansom 
Technical Principal & National Standard-Setters relations  

International Accounting  
Standards Board  
 
30 Cannon Street 
London EC4M 6XH | UK 

Tel: +44 (0)20 7246 6410 
Fax: +44 (0)20 7246 6411 
info@ifrs.org 

www.ifrs.org 



Feedback to the 2016 World Standard-Setters Conference 
 

Chart 1: Reasons why National Standard-Setters (NSS) attend the conference, by order of 
importance 
 

 
NSS were asked to select the reasons for attending the conference using a scale of 1-6. 

 
Chart 2: Participants assessment of the content of the main sessions 

 

NSS were asked to rate the overall percentage satisfaction of the sessions held at the conference. 
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Feedback to the 2016 World Standard-Setters Conference 
 

 
Chart3: Participants assessment of the content of the education sessions 

 

NSS were asked to rate the overall percentage satisfaction of the education sessions held at the 
conference. 

 

Chart 4: Participants assessment of the event facilities and management 

 

NSS were asked to rate the overall percentage satisfaction of the event facilities and management at 
the conference. 
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